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Message for the Goa Regional Centre

It gives me great pleasure to send my best wishes to the Goa Regional Centre of
IIChE on the occasion of its inauguration on 6 Apzil 2016. I thank the Department
of Chemical Engineering, BITS-Pilani K K Birla Goa campus for taking the
initiative in opening this new Centre in Goa. BITS-Pilani, Goa Campus is one of
the elite institutes for engineering education in India. I am confident that the
symbiosis between this leading academic centre and IIChE, the premier
professional body of chemical engineers in India, and close association with the
vibrant industry network will create a new dynamism and open up new areas of
activities in the field of Chemical Engineering and its allied disciplines.

The august presence of eminent personalities, including, Padma. Vibhushan Prof.
M. M. Sharma and the Vice Chancellor of the Goa Univetsity at the inaugural
ceremony will make the occasion even more significant. The seminar to follow the
inauguration programme, with participation from academic luminaries and industry
stalwarts, will bring in new insights and stimulate minds of the audience. It will,
indeed, be an experience to treasure for all those present for the ocCa31on and
listening to the profound perspectives and petceptions.

My hearty congratulations to Prof. Saibal Ganguly, Prof. S. S. Baral and all the
members of the Goa Regional Centre.

Wishing all success.

P. De
Honorary Secretary




